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PUBLIC NOTICE

The Town of Gilbert Parks and Recreation Department will be conducting a
Concerts in the Park Series on Thursdays, April 7, 14%, 21, and 28", as well as May
5t of 2022 from 6:30 p.m. to 8:30 p.m. at Gilbert Regional Park. The event will
include musical entertainment and vendors. This event is produced by the Town of
Gilbert Parks and Recreation Department. The event has been designated as a
“Limited Public Forum” pursuant to Section 15-53(e)(1) of the Town of Gilbert Code.

There will be an adjacent “Public Forum” established in the parking lot of
Gilbert Regional Park, 3005 E. Queen Creek Road, Gilbert, AZ 85298, adjacent to
the sand volleyball courts.

For further information, contact Mike Leppert, Recreation Coordinator at
480-503-6235.

DATED: January 10%, 2022
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Robert Carmona, Parks and Recreation Director
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